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13 October 2021 
 

UFU Merchandise – Deadline to order extended to 22 October 
 

The deadline for ordering UFU merchandise has been extended by two weeks. The last date to get your 
order to Brett Stubbs is now Friday 22 October 2021. 

To find out more about the merchandise and how to order please follow this link. 

Due to some recent confusion members are reminded that the contact addresses for correspondence are 
secretary@ufuact.asn.au and admin@ufuact.asn.au.  
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT THE UNION GMAIL ADDRESS WAS CEASED SEVERAL YEARS AGO 

Strength in Unity 
 

Authorised by Greg McConville, Secretary, UFU, A.C.T. Branch. 
 

This is an official Union document to be shared between members only 
Read out at muster and pin on notice boards. 

http://www.ufuact.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Signal-7-22-September-2021-Merchandise.pdf

